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Good morning! | wanted to report that the Graduate Scholarship committee has completed their evaluations of the 11
applications received. This is a lengthy process and | want to thank Adam Causey, Elizabeth Fritz, Samantha McNeilly,
and Ken Scott for their hard work reviewing applications, evaluating test scores, and reading essays and letters of
recommendation.

The recipients of the 2014-2015 scholarships are: Molly Freeman (MLA); Melanie Hamlin (MEd); Alycia Jeong (MPA);
Sandra Kay Tippett (MLA); and Ashley Warren (MLA). Once again, we had a strong group of applicants with an average
GPA of 3.86. All applicants and recipients have been mailed notifications of their status. Recipients do have to agree to
the terms of the scholarship before it is awarded.

Have a great day and let me know if you have any questions.
Best,

Martie

Martie B. McEnerney

Senior Development Officer
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Montgomery, AL 36117
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